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Fiscal Analysis 

 

The CS for SB 1371 would transfer the Office of Homeland Security from the Oklahoma 

Department of Emergency Management to the Department of Public Safety. All personnel, 

motor vehicles, equipment, and other property shall remain with the Office of Homeland 

Security upon its transfer. The Department of Public Safety does not anticipate a fiscal impact, as 

long as the appropriated funds to carry out the responsibilities are also transferred. 

 

FY’25 Impact: None 

 

Full Year Impact: None 
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